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Qienetron Corporation
ATTN: Mr. Raymond Fries

Vice President
'No Oliver Plaza
Pittsburghs PA 15222

Gentlemen :

This refers to the telephone conversation of December 31, 1980 between
you and Mr. D. J. Sreniawski of my staff. It is our understanding that
Mr. Jay Adler of Radiation Management Corp. of Northbrook, IL provided
instruction and training to Mr. Joseph McGrath of McGean Chemical Corp.-
Inc. on December 29 and 30,1980. The object of the instructions and
training were to enable Mr. McGrath to assume the duties of Radiation
Safety Officer for Building 21, Rooms A and B, at the 2910 S. Harvard'
Avenue facility in Newburgh Heights, Ohio. At the same time, Mr. McGrath
was provided with the radiation survey instruments needed to perform these
duties.

If your understanding differs from the description of the events as
stated above, please contact Mr. Donald Sreniawski (phone 312/932-2513).

Sincerely,

James G. Keppler
'

Director
,

cc Robert J. Zellner, Vice
President and Counsel

Joseph McGrath, Safety Officer
McGean Chemical Corp. , Inc.
2910 S. Harvard Avenue
Newburgh Heights, OH 44109
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